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RE: Ticonderoga's letter to the APA

From: Mark Wright (supervisor@townofticonderoga.org)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, May 11, 2023 at 10:46 AM EDT

Hi Rolf
 
Other than the one-on-one conversation I had with Dan Stec before our meeting and the meeting with Jonathan, I
have received no other responses on the subject.
 
Mark A. Wright
Supervisor
Town of Ticonderoga
C: 518-586-6032
O: 518-585-6265 ext 1
 

From: rolf tiedemann <camptouchstone@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 9:51 AM
To: Mark Wright <supervisor@townofticonderoga.org>
Cc: Keith Park <topnotch@nycap.rr.com>; Chris Hyde <cdhyde1@gmail.com>; Cole Hickland
<auditorguy@gmail.com>; Jack & Debra Mulcahy <jdmulcahy5@verizon.net>; David Cerny
<davidpcerny@hotmail.com>; Keith Scherer <scherer@nysenate.gov>; Matt MacDonald Assembly Aid to Simpson
<macdonm@nyassembly.gov>; Ronald Moore Local Gov Rview Board <rmoore1150@gmail.com>
Subject: Ticonderoga's letter to the APA

 

Mark I just sent notice to our web master to have your letter of March 29 to the APA posted to our website. But it
reminded me to ask did you ever get a reply from them?

 

Have you heard any feedback from the County or Jonathan with regard to the meeting of May 26th?

 

thanks again for setting the meeting up

 

I had a brief follow up conversation with Keith Scherer, spoke at length with Assembly Member Mat Simpson and
also had an opportunity to provide feedback for this meeting to Ronald Moore. I've cc'ed them in this email as they
all are still very much concerned by the APA's decision on this matter.

 

Rolf


